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Bibliogov, United States, 2013. Paperback. Book Condition: New. 246 x 189 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Abstract Wastewater-treatment-plant (WWTP) eFluents are a demonstrated
source of pharmaceuticals to the environment. During 2004-09, a study was conducted to identify
pharmaceutical compounds in eFluents from WWTPs (including two that receive substantial discharges from
pharmaceutical formulation facilities), streamwater, and reservoirs. The methods used to determine and
quantify concentrations of seven pharmaceuticals are described. In addition, the report includes information
on pharmaceuticals formulated or potentially formulated at the two pharmaceutical formulation facilities that
provide substantial discharge to two of the WWTPs, and potential limitations to these data are discussed. The
analytical methods used to provide data on the seven pharmaceuticals (including opioids, muscle relaxants,
and other pharmaceuticals) in filtered water samples also are described. Data are provided on method
performance, including spike data, method detection limit results, and an estimation of precision. Quality-
assurance data for sample collection and handling are included. Quantitative data are presented for the seven
pharmaceuticals in water samples collected at WWTP discharge points, from streams, and at reservoirs.
Occurrence data also are provided for 19 pharmaceuticals that were qualitatively identified. Flow data at
selected WWTP and streams are presented. Between 2004-09, 35-38 effluent samples were collected from each of
three WWTPs in New York and analyzed for seven pharmaceuticals. Two WWTPs (NY2 and NY3) receive
substantial inflows (greater than 20 percent of plant flow) from pharmaceutical formulation facilities (PFF) and
one (NY1) receives no PFF flow. Samples of eFluents from 23 WWTPs across the United States were analyzed
once for these pharmaceuticals as part of a national survey. Maximum pharmaceutical eFluent concentrations
for the national survey and NY1 eFluent samples were generally less than 1 ug /L. Four pharmaceuticals
(methadone, oxycodone, but.
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